
 

 

 
           

Dr. Irfan Khan         April 15, 2020 

Editor, Gomal University Journal of Research     
Gomal University 

 

 

Dear Dr. Khan: 

 

I am pleased to confirm that Gomal University Journal of Research has been indexed in the 

Bibliography of Asian Studies (BAS), a publication of the Association for Asian Studies (AAS). 

 

BAS has been a staple of the AAS offerings for more than half a century. The publication is 

accessed by scholars and students all over the world interested in scholarship on East, Southeast 

and South Asia as well as with overseas Asian communities. Through its extensive bibliographic 

coverage, it is an excellent means for discovering citations and full-text versions of Western-

language journal articles, review articles, conference proceedings and chapters in edited volumes 

and Festschriften. We are delighted that the Gomal University Journal of Research has been 

incorporated into our bibliographic information. 

Should you have any questions, please contact BAS Editor, Anna Shulman at 

aslshulman@aol.com, or AAS Executive Director, Hilary Finchum-Sung, at 

hvfinchum@asianstudies.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Hilary Vanessa Finchum-Sung, Ph.D. 

Executive Director, AAS 

 

Cc: Anna Shulman 
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